
From:    
Sent: 23 May 2025 09:31 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: application reference number S62A/2025/0101 and the address of 7 Belvedere Road BS6 
7JG . 

 
I am writing to object to application reference S62A/2025/01017 relating to the 
extension of 
Glenview Nursing Home in Belvedere Road from 40 to 52 beds. 
The applicant has raised applications for this extension several times before, 
which have 
been refused. I am asking that this new application is again rejected on the 
grounds that: 
 
1. Parking , at the moment there is very little parking available to residents. Many of the 
spaces are being taken by nursing home staff and visitors. This will get much worse. 
 
2. Blocked roads,   I need to get to work quickly and on time. On 
many occasions I have been blocked in my delivery vans to the home and ambulances 
on the other side. 
 
 3. Safety: When the road was blocked for work previously it became very unsafe for the 
children walking to school with the huge increase in traffic. 
 
 
These are all concerns that have been expressed repeatedly with the previous 
applications.  
If this   application is approved  then I would request a hearing where I and other residents can 
attend in person to present our statements and experiences. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr Uma Nair Davies  

  
 

 




